
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 9th December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many thanks for all your kind donations for the 
Christmas Fayre and for the wonderful shoebox 
donations for the children in the Ukraine.

We have successfully recruited a SENco to replace Mr
Hodgkinson after Christmas.  Louise Healey is an 
experienced SENco with over 20 years of school 
experience.  Mrs Healey who will be in school  for 2 days 
a month to support pupils and staff.  If you see her 
around school please do say hello.  We look forward to 
welcoming her into school next Tuesday when see will 
be meeting staff and pupils.

We have also appointed Sam Hawkins to teach Thursday 
and Friday in Buzzards as a job share with Miss Aldous 
until the summer break.  Mrs Hawkins has already been 
in school as a supply teacher and knows the children 
well and is looking forward to joining the team.

Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing 
you all later at the PFoRs Christmas Fayre in the Church.

Many thanks

Jo Donaldson
Steve Hodgkinson

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 4th January 
are made by midnight on 

the 27th December.

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

Are you looking for a 
babysitter over 

Christmas?

If so please message Jas 
Chastney who is around all over 

Christmas and happy to help 
out.  Jas has loved helping in 
Buzzards this week and has a 
full enhanced DBS check and 

appropriate Safeguarding 
training.

Please contact Jas directly 
07494409429



OTHER NEWS

Baby Arto Leman

Jen and Jay are pleased to announce the save arrival of their little 
boy Arto Leman.  They are looking forward to their first family 

Christmas together.

Ukraine Shoebox Appeal

Thank you so much to anyone who has delivered a box or bag 
of goodies for children in Ukraine to Randwick School or to The 

Old Vicarage. We have been totally blown away by your 
generosity - unbelievable. We are so lucky to live in such a 

wonderful place.

Jo Kille



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

12th December

Tuesday

13th December

Key Stage 2 Carol Singing at 

Morehall 11am

Parents welcome.

Children are able to wear 

something festive i.e Christmas 

Jumper or festive colours

As the weather forecast is for 

cold weather please ensure 

your child has appropriate 

outdoor clothing as they will 

be singing in the carpark.

Wednesday

14th December Forest School 

Owls/ Y5 am

Y1 pm 

Please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with old 

trainers or wellingtons, gloves 

and hats for the colder 

weather

Forest School After School Club 

Pre booked sessions – please 

book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

15th December

PFoRs Reindeer visit and tree 

hunt 1.15 until end of school

Friday

16th December

Last Day of Term
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https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool

